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DATE 6th October 2023 Weekly Newsletter Issue 45 

 

‘And now we have these three: faith and hope and love, but the greatest 

of these is love.’ 

1 Corinthians 13:13 

 
Faith          Hope          Love 

 

Goodbye 
Today we said goodbye to Mrs Kaur who is leaving us after 18 years. During her time at 

Belgrave, Mrs Kaur has supported many children and she will be greatly missed around 

school. We wish her all the best and hope that she comes back to visit when she can. 

 

Changing Weather  
As the weather starts to deteriorate may we remind you that children should be coming to school in 

appropriate shoes as we do use our school field every day. All children should also be 

wearing a coat to school.  

 

Breakfast Club  
Our breakfast club opens at 8.00am, the club is now open to Nursey children. The club offers healthy 

breakfast options for £2.00 a day. Please book your child’s place via Arbor. Free spaces available for 

pupil premium children (free school meals). 

 

Harvest Festival 
Our annual Harvest worship will take place next Thursday afternoon. This is a lovely 

opportunity for us to celebrate together, with the children showcasing their 

artwork, singing and sharing prayers. Thank you to those of you have made 

donations of foods and toiletries. If you have any further donations that you would like to share, then 

can these please be brought into school before Thursday. Thank you for your support.  

 

Parents Evening 
Next week we have parent's meetings on Monday and Wednesday. This is a great opportunity for you 

to discuss your child's learning and progress with their class teacher. We have the following 

opportunities for you on these evenings, so please make sure to pass by the main school hall: 

Monday: Staff from the NHS nursing and mental health team will be around to answer any questions 

that you may have. 

Wednesday: We will have a book fayre in school for you to purchase stories and texts to share and 

enjoy at home. 

On both nights we will have food tasting samples providing by our kitchen team, so make you pop in 

to try some tasty treats.  
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Book Fair 
The Scholastic Book fair will be in school on Wednesday 11th – Friday 13th October in 

the school hall from 3.30 pm please come and have a look and help us to earn free 

books for the school     

Mental Health  
 

 

Learning we’ve been buzzing about this week!  
 

Nursery News 
Nursery have been very busy this week mark making using large paper and 

creating big shapes. 
 

Reception News 

Reception have had lots of fun exploring our new construction area this week. We have been 

working together to plan, design and build some fantastic buildings 
 

 

 

Year 2 News 
In year 2 we have started our new science topic of living things and their 

habitats. We have learnt how to identify whether something is alive, dead or 

inanimate. 

Year 3 News 
In year 3 we have carried out an investigation into the A6 and how it has changed over time. We 

worked out that approximately 1800 cars might drive towards Leicester in one hour! 
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Year 4 News 

Year 4 making their recycled musical instruments for DT!  

 

 

 

Year 5 News 
In year 5 this week, we were discussing teamwork and collaboration; we evaluated the value of roles 

and structure in ensuring that a team reaches its goals. We had a great time! 

 

 

 

Year 6 News 
Year 6 have been conducting experiments to understand the processes of diffusion and osmosis 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Term Dates  
Autumn Term 

Mid Term Break Monday 16th – Friday 20th  October 2023 

School Closes Friday 22nd  December 2023 

 Spring Term 

School Opens Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Mid Term Break Monday 19th - Friday 23rd February 2024 

School Closes Friday 22nd March 2024 

Summer Term 

School Opens Monday 8th  April 2024 

May Day Monday 6th May 2024 

Mid Term Break Monday 27th  May - Friday 31st  May 2024 

School Closes Wednesday 10th  July 2024 

 

School Attendance 
The table shows attendance for week ending 15th September 2023 

Class Attendance (%) 

Reception 95.79 

1 81.18 

2 98.15 

3 92.59 

4 96.36 

5 82.8 

6 95.52 

Total 91.17 

 

Congratulations go to year 2  for the highest attendance of 98.15 % 

 

https://twitter.com/BSTP_risemat/status/1709940740691005568/photo/1
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Twitter 
For lots of information about what is happening, please follow us on twitter @BSTP_Risemat 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Monday 9th October - Parents evening 3.30- 6.00pm 

Wednesday 11th October - Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.00pm 

Wednesday 11th - 13th October - Book Fair 

Thursday 12th October – Harvest Festival 

Friday 13th October – School closes for Half Term 

Monday 23rd October – Pupils return to school 

Monday 6th November Flu Immunisation Reception – Year 6 

Friday 1st December RISE Santa fun run. 

Wednesday 6th December – Year 6 Orchard Manor vie care home 10.30am 

Tuesday 12th December –Peter Pan pantomime, whole school Loughborough. 

Friday 22nd December – School closes for Christmas Holiday. 

Tuesday 9th January – Pupils return to school. 

 

 


